
   

 
 
 

401 Informational Session 

Ensure your project stays on track,  

take time to attend this free training session. 

If you’re planning a project that may result in the discharge of dredge 
or fill material into a lake, stream, and/or wetland, you may need a 

permit from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and Ohio EPA.  

Join Sam Staschiak (Ohio EPA, 401 & IWP Coordinator) to learn more 
about the requirements to obtain a permit for your upcoming 

project.  

Thursday, January 23, 2025  
9:30 a.m.-11:00 a.m. 

 Fairfield Soil & Water Conservation District - Ag Center 

831 College Avenue  
Lancaster, OH 43130  

 
Please RSVP  

to Brent Dennis - FSWCD 
(740) 415-3920 

bdennis@fairfieldswcd.org 
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